
NEWSLETTER
READING 

SUMMER 2024

RMW 
Effie says... “The best bit was
when they splattered the jam

on the sandwich!”

What are the children at Holmer Lake saying
about the books that they have been reading
in class? 

4L
Thomas says... “This book

is full of mystery and
mythical creatures!” 

56W
Isabella says...

“This is a sad
and happy book
about the war,

there are lots of
characters.” 

5J
Oliver  says...

“There is so
much action in
this book, it’s

based in a very
magical place.”

6M
Libby  says... “This

book is about
friendship. But it’s
also funny too.”

2W
Scarlett says ...

“This is a funny book
full of emotions!” 

3N
River  says...

“”This book has
Gods and

Beasts in . The
Gods try to

discipline the
Beasts!” 

1P
Lennon  says...
“I loved it when
she called the
inventor a twit.
Izzy is clever in

the end.” 



Have a child in YEAR 1? 
Your child has recently taken

their Y1 Phonics test. The results
will be included in their end of

term report. 

The benefits of children learning to read
are clear. By hearing your child read at
home you will be supporting the reading
lessons they have in school and giving
your child every opportunity to enjoy

these benefits. At Holmer Lake we ask
you to read at home at least 3 times

week. 

This is a fantastic challenge to
motivate children to keep up

their reading in the long summer
holidays.

Use this QR code to
access the website
and sign up - IT’S

FREE! 

PHONICS @ Holmer Lake 

Visiting the local
library is an amazing
way to spend a day

in the summer
holidays!

GET READING
THIS SUMMER!


